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PROGRESS REPORT ON ACTION ARISING FROM 

COLNE AND DISTRICT COMMITTEE ON 8TH OCTOBER, 2020 
 

 

1. Traffic Liaison Meeting 
 
RESOLVED 
 
That, in view of the frequency of vehicles proceeding through a 
red traffic light at the Langroyd Road/North Valley Road 
junction and the danger this presents, the Traffic Liaison Group 
be requested to consider what action could be taken to 
address this problem. 

 
 
 
 
Referred to the Traffic 
Liaison Group. 

   

2. Tackling Contamination in Recycling Bins 
 
RESOLVED 
 
That the views of this Committee be relayed to the 
Environmental Services Manager and the matter be discussed 
further at the next meeting of this Committee. 

 
 
 
 
Elsewhere on the 
agenda. 

   

3. Tree Planting on Council Owned Land 
 
... all ideas were welcome and arrangements would be made 
for the Council’s Tree Officer to contact the ward councillors. 

 
 
Ongoing. 

   

4. Outstanding Items 
 
(a) Land off Laithe Street, Colne (07.03.19) (09.05.19) 
 

 
 
The owner of the land is 
happy to meet with the 
Committee.  However 
this has been put on hold 
due to the current 
pandemic. 
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